Attachment 7, S 1349 February 28, 2024

Idaho Guardian and Fiduclary Assoclation

Corey R. McCool February 25, 2024
President Idaho Guardian and Fiduciary Association

1015 W. Hays Street, Ste. 208

Boise, Idaho 83702

corey@mccoollaw.org

Hon. Todd M. Lakey
Chair, Senate Judiciary and Rules Committee
Idaho Legislature

sjud@senate@senate.idaho.gov

Re: Senate Bill 1349
Dear Senator Lakey:

| am writing to you on behalf of the Idaho Guardian and Fiduciary Association (IGFA). The membership
of IGFA is made up of elder law attorneys, caregivers, elder care coordinators, financial fiduciaries, and
professional guardians. The IGFA mission is to ensure that vulnerable adults are cared for and protected
in a sensitive, ethical, and least restrictive manner.

IGFA encourages you to ensure that Senate Bill 1349 moves forward in the legislative process. We
believe that the proposed changes to guardianship and conservatorship law in Idaho are needed to
promote the rights and dignity of vulnerable adults in need of protection. Adults with cognitive
disabilities face many challenges. It is our hope that the proposed legislation moves forward and that
these important changes will soon take effect.

Thank you for your attention to this legislation.

Sincerely,

Gy (R £

Corey R. McCool
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